
BELFAST CENTRAL SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION OFFICIAL MINUTES 
Date:   March 2, 2017     Kind of Meeting: Special   
Where Held:  Auditorium     Presiding Officer:  Richard Hull 
Time:   4:30 p.m. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Cecy Curcio, Richard Hull, Jr., Janine Preston, Patricia Krotz, Randa Harrington 
ABSENT MEMBERS: Chris Enders, Josie Preston 
OTHERS PRESENT: Dave Hanks, Interim Superintendent, Gina Larrabee, Secretary to the 

Superintendent/District Clerk, Lynda Quick, District Superintendent/CEO (left at 5:21) 
 
At 4:33 p.m., President Hull called the meeting to order. 
 
President Hull invited Lynda Quick to begin.   
 
Lynda Quick gave each board member a folder containing details for the new superintendent search.  She explained 
the process, timeline, how each step of the process would work, and what she would require from board members, 
Belfast Central School staff, and community members along the way.  Ms. Quick said she is optimistic that Belfast  
will have a number of candidates to choose from.  She also stated she would like to complete the process in time to 
make an offer to candidate by July 1, 2017.   
 
Cecy Curcio made the motion, seconded by Patti Krotz, that the Board of Education of the Belfast Central 
School upon the recommendation of the interim Superintendent appoint Lynda Quick, District Superintendent, 
as search consultant for the position of Superintendent of the Belfast Central School. 
Carried 5-0 
 
David Hanks expressed to the board that he will do his best to help move Belfast Central School forward, and  
through a smooth transition.   
 
At 5:43 p.m., Randa Harrington made the motion, seconded by Janine Preston, that the Board of  
Education of the Belfast Central School adjourn the meeting.  Carried 5-0 
 
 

 
 
Lynda Quick 
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